
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Theodore Everett Berlin 
Scholarship Fund 

Dr. Peter C. Everett and Anne C. Berlin established a scholarship fund at Fisher College in memory of their 
late son, Theodore Everett Berlin. The Fund will be defined and administered as follows: 

 
The Theodore Everett Berlin Scholarship Fund will provide aid in the form of a $6,000 distributed $2,000 per term. 

The scholarships will be awarded to candidates based on the qualities and attributes that best embody the generous 
and compassionate spirit of Theodore Everett Berlin. The selection process will be informed by the following 

criteria: demonstrated financial need, a desire to help others through addiction counseling, status of academic 
standing, and with a preference given to students who wish to further pursue a graduate Certificate in Addictions 

Counseling or Master’s Degree in Counseling Psychology with a concentration in Addictions Counseling. 

Application, Eligibility & Requirements: 
• A Scholarship Review Committee, consisting of Dr. Peter C. Everett, Anne C. Berlin and three members of the 

Fisher College faculty or staff will review the applicants on a semi-annual basis. Deadlines for students starting 
in September is June 1st of the prior year. Deadline for students starting in January and April is October 1st of the 
prior year. 

 
• Recipients must be enrolled in a minimum of 6 credits per graduate term. 

 
• Students must show academic achievement. 
• Students must have the ability to enrich the Fisher College campus. 

 
• A maximum 500-word essay explaining “why the student wants a career in addiction counseling” will be 

submitted by the student to the Scholarship Review Committee. 
 

• The scholarship(s) are renewable for a second year for recipients who maintain a minimum 3.0 GPA, which 
is consistent with Fisher’s Satisfactory Academic Progress Policy. 

 
For more information about this scholarship, please contact Michael Oliveira at the Office of Advancement and 
Alumni Engagement at 617-670-4419 or moliveira@fisher.edu. 
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